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Julie Patterson-Hunter

From: Ed Scofield

Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2020 7:53 AM
To: Julie Patterson-Hunter

Subject: FW: Emergency Ordinance

Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2

To: Ed Scofield <kEd.Scofield@co.nevada.ca.us>
Subject: Emergency Ordinance

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments

unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Scofield,

| am a 66 year old retired citizen of Nevada County. | wrote you earlier this week encouraging you to enact the
emergency ordinance and any other measure to help keep the citizens of Nevada County safe for Covid 19.

In a discussion with the Forest Service, | have become aware that if a firefighter on a firefighting crew test positive for
Covid19, the whole crew will be pulled and quarantined. It is essential that our community come together, mask up,
socially distance to reduce the spread of this virus especially to our firefighters.

Please keep our sights on the big picture. Thank you.

Jane Primrose

Sent from my iPad
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Julie Patterson-Hunter

From: Ed Scofield

Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2020 7:53 AM

To: Julie Patterson-Hunter

Subject: FW: Support for strong health and safety measures during Covid-19 pandemic

From: Josie CrawfordW
Sent: Tuesday, July 2§, :
To: Ed Scofield <Ed.Scofield@co.nevada.ca.us>; Richard Anderson <Richard.Anderson@co.nevada.ca.us>; Dan Miller

<Dan.Miller@co.nevada.ca.us>; Heidi Hall <Heidi.Hall@co.nevada.ca.us>; Sue Hoek <Sue.Hoek@co.nevada.ca.us>
Subject: Support for strong health and safety measures during Covid-19 pandemic

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Nevada County Supervisors,

Thank you for your service to the County during this extremely difficult period. I do not envy your position of
needing to balance the need to keep our community safe from escalating viral infection rates and while
preventing heartbreaking economic losses.

I am in favor of keeping your current health and safety measures (masks required and no indoor dining) in
place. In the long run, flattening the curve will prevent further shutdowns and higher infection rates, which will
ultimately result in more catastrophic losses of both life and business.

Sincerely,

Josie Crawford
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Julie Patterson-Hunter

From: Reed Hamitton |

Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2020 7:13 AM
To: bdofsupervisors
Subject: COVID-19 business compliance

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

| fully support stiff penalties for businesses that don't comply with star and county protocols for control of infection
spread. Of course, education and support should come first. While | am very sympathetic to their dire business
situations, they are selfishly prolonging the pandemic while other struggling businesses comply to help the community.
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Julie Patterson-Hunter

From: Rick scardina |

Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 5:12 PM
To: bdofsupervisors
Subject: Fines for Restaurants who continue to use indoor facilities.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nievada'email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the contentiis safe.

Dear Supervisors,

You have one tough task here. In reading peoples positions on my Next Door App, many people
don’t want to see out local businesses hurt by this pandemic. They want to look the other way
and let Sergio’s, Old Town Café and Friar Tucks continue to operate in spite of mandates from
the governor and Nevada County.

I could not disagree with them more! If you don’t fine them, what’s to keep other restaurants in
the county from doing the same thing? If you let three get away with this let them all and then
you'll see this area look like San Joaquin County.

A good business will find ways to survive during this pandemic. They will take advantage of
street closures and serve customers outside and or provide take dinners to follow the mandates
of those who see more clearly.

The county and the cities may want to make parts of local parks available to a restaurant and
publicize Sergio’s Restaurant Day in the park and the next day belongs to the Old Town Café and
the day after that Tofanelli's. Social distancing is expected as well as masks when not eating.

If a simpler menu was developed and they would experience nice crowds.

Just my thoughts but I say no indoor dining and fine them if they persist.

Rick Scardina






